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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) [Terry.L.Grayson@contractor.conocophillips.com]
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 1:18 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: Chevlen, Benjamin
Subject: RE: Former 76 Station No. 7124 - Status of Proposed Work

Hi Barbara, 
  
Thank you for the quick response. I do understand the closure reviews you are under. 
  
At this point we will move forward with the work proposed due to the high levels indicated and keep you advised on timing 
etc. 
  
Thanks 
  

Terry L. Grayson  

"Safety--Never Compromise"  

  
 

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 1:02 PM 
To: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) 
Cc: Chevlen, Benjamin 
Subject: RE: Former 76 Station No. 7124 - Status of Proposed Work 

Dear Terry and Ben, 
   I am sorry but my work on the Regional Board’s closure reviews and closures themselves has precluded me from 
reviewing your work plan in the usual 60 days.   If you decide to implement your work plan, you would be doing so without 
concurrence from ACEH.  If no comments arise from the review of the work plan, then proceeding with the work would not 
appear to have any significant repercussions.   However, if comments to the work plan are identified, modifications to the 
fieldwork may be necessary, which may require additional mobilizations and /or additional sample analyses, etc.  Please 
note that the UST Cleanup Fund typically reimburses costs for a scope of work that has been approved by a regulatory 
agency.  Since a review of the work plan addendum cannot be completed in the time frame allotted and if the scope of 
work is implemented prior to regulatory approval, the UST Cleanup Fund may not fully reimburse all costs associated with 
the proposed scope of work or remobilizations.  Please contact the UST Cleanup Fund to address cost reimbursement 
concerns. 
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm 
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From: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) [mailto:Terry.L.Grayson@contractor.conocophillips.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 11:29 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Chevlen, Benjamin 
Subject: FW: Former 76 Station No. 7124 - Status of Proposed Work 
 
Hi Barbara, 
  
I know you are buried and may not get to "general" work plans till August as we have discussed in the past but I believe 
this site RO # 02444 located at 10151 International Blvd, in  Oakland due to the grab sample in SB-4 at 45,000 ug/l needs 
some attention quickly. Since the work plan was sent back in July could we just acknowledge acceptance since well past 
the 60 day and move forward with the planned/proposed pilot testing? 
  
Your review and consideration/approval of this request is greatly appreciated. 
  
Respectfully, 
  

Terry L. Grayson  

"Safety--Never Compromise"  

  
 

From: Chevlen, Benjamin [mailto:Benjamin.Chevlen@stantec.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 9:30 AM 
To: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) 
Subject: Former 76 Station No. 7124 - Status of Proposed Work 

Terry - I wanted to remind you that we have yet to receive a response from ACEHS regarding the work proposed in our 
July 20, 2009 Work Plan for Additional Assessment and Remediation Pilot Testing.  With the TPHg concentrations 
observed in the grab sample collected from SB-4 (45,000 ug/L) and the depth to water (less than 20 feet), the shallow soil 
gas sampling really should be done to evaluate the potential for vapor intrusion into the adjacent building. 
  
Benjamin Chevlen, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
Stantec 
Ph:   (805) 230-1266 Ext. 293 
Fx:   (805) 230-1277 
Cell: (916) 425-4849 
benjamin.chevlen@stantec.com  

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  


